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NEW DATES SPRING 2014

Grant Writing and Publication Writing Workshops

Particularly aimed at nurses, midwives, AHPs, health care scientists and clinical psychologists

These workshops will coincide with the March 2014 call for proposals for
Research Capability and Above and Beyond Funding.
UHBristol with the support of the University of the West of England are pleased to announce a new series of
facilitated Grant Writing and Publication Writing Workshops during Spring 2014. It is intended that at the end of

the series we will support you to have either a publication ready for informal peer review or a grant application
ready for submission. Therefore we will be asking you to come with a specific paper or grant idea in mind.

You are signing up to the whole series of workshops. A different topic is covered in each session and peer
support is an essential part of these workshops so please aim to attend them all.

The workshops will be held on the following dates in the Bristol Centre for Research in Clinical Practice Meeting
Room, Level 3, UHBristol Education Centre:

Grant Writing Workshops

Led by Professor Margaret Fletcher, Chair of Clinical Nursing, UHBristol with University of the West of England

Tuesday 7t January 2014, 7.30-8.30 am
Tuesday 21* January, 7.30 — 8.30 am
Tuesday 4" February, 7.30 —8.30 am
Tuesday 25 February, 7.30 - 8.30 am
Tuesday 11" March, 7.30—8.30 am
Tuesday 25 March, 7.30—8.30 am

Publication Writing Workshops

Led by Dr John Albarran, Associate Professor in Critical Care Nursing, University of the West of England

Friday 10" January 2014, 7.30 — 8.30 am
Friday 24" January, 7.30 - 8.30 am
Friday 7" February, 7.30 — 8.30 am
Friday 21% February, 7.30 — 8.30 am
Friday 7" March, 7.30 — 8.30 am

Friday 21° March, 7.30 — 8.30 am

Friday 4™ April, 7.30 — 8.30 am
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How to apply

The workshops were oversubscribed in Autumn 2013 and so we are asking that you submit a 50 word summary
of your proposed paper or grant idea in advance. Places will be allocated based on the strength of the
summaries received if the workshops are oversubscribed again.

If you would like to be considered for a place on these workshops, please email your summary to
emma.youde@uwe.ac.uk by 9 am on Friday 20" December 2013.
We will inform you by the end of that day whether you have or have not been allocated a place.



mailto:emma.youde@uwe.ac.uk

